
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: rajeev varshney
Cc: Stephanie Pearl
Subject: Re: Pop gen analysis update, data questions -- increase wild sampling?
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 10:12:13 PM

This sounds good, Rajeev.  

scott

On Mar 24, 2015, at 8:26 PM, Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
<R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG> wrote:

Thanks Stephanie for these insights.  
 

 
 

 

Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev

Sent from my iPhone

On 25-Mar-2015, at 1:40 am, Stephanie Pearl <pearlsa110@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Rajeev,

How are you?  
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Thank you!!

Stephanie

On Tue, Mar 17, 2015 at 8:51 AM, Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
<R.K.Varshney@cgiar.org> wrote:

Thanks, Stephanie for all your hard work.  
 

Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev

On Mar 17, 2015, at 4:23 AM, Stephanie Pearl 
<pearlsa110@gmail.com> wrote:

Good morning in India!

 
 
 

.
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Please let me know if you have any questions or 
concerns, and thanks!

Stephanie

On Fri, Mar 13, 2015 at 5:50 AM, Manish Pandey 
<m.pandey@cgiar.org> wrote:

Dear Stephanie,
Thanks for your mail

 

 

 

 

Thanks & best regards
Manish

mailto:m.pandey@cgiar.org


On Fri, Mar 13, 2015 at 4:01 AM, Stephanie Pearl 
<pearlsa110@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello!

I'm so sorry that I didn't acknowledge your email 
earlier, but thank you for the information!  

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

Thank you!

Stephanie

On Thu, Mar 5, 2015 at 12:33 AM, Manish Pandey
 <manishgenetics@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Stephanie,
   I apologize for delay in sending you the 
required information. 
  

 
  Hope these files will provide you required 
information.
 Thanks & best regards
  Manish 
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From: Stephanie Pearl 
[mailto:pearlsa110@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2015 3:56 AM
To: Pandey, Manish K (ICRISAT-IN)
Cc: Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN); 
sjackson@uga.edu

Subject: Re: Pop gen analysis update, data 
questions

 

Hi Manish,

 

Thank you for the response and the 
information, it is useful indeed. 
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Thank you!

 

Stephanie

 

 

 

 

 

On Thu, Jan 22, 2015 at 1:01 AM, Pandey, 
Manish K (ICRISAT-IN) 
<M.Pandey@cgiar.org> wrote:

Thanks Stephanie for your mail.

I apologize for little delay in providing 
required information to you.

I am providing the required information 
below your query.  I hope this will be useful.
 Please let me know if you have any further 
query or information.
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Thanks & best regards

Manish

 

From: Stephanie Pearl 
[mailto:pearlsa110@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2015 5:11 AM
To: Pandey, Manish K (ICRISAT-IN)
Subject: Re: Pop gen analysis update, data 
questions

 

Hi Manish! I hope you have made it safely 
back to ICRISAT and that you've managed 
to readjust to the time change. I  

 
 

 
 

 
 Thanks!

 

Stephanie

 

On Thu, Jan 15, 2015 at 9:39 AM, Stephanie
 Pearl <pearlsa110@gmail.com> wrote:

Thank you! (I assume you're at PAG -- if 
so, how was it?)

 

On Wed, Jan 14, 2015 at 8:59 PM, 
Manish Pandey <m.pandey@cgiar.org> 
wrote:

mailto:pearlsa110@gmail.com
mailto:pearlsa110@gmail.com
mailto:m.pandey@cgiar.org


Thanks Stephanie for your mail.

I am doing fine.  I hope you had nice 
holidays  during Christmas and New 
year.

I am away from office today and will 
provide clarification for your querries 
in couple of days.

Best regards

Manish

 

On Thu, Jan 15, 2015 at 3:27 AM, 
Stephanie Pearl 
<pearlsa110@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello!

 

How are you doing? I hope that the 
new year has started off well for you 
all.
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Thanks,

Stephanie
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